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. TELEGRAMS: MARINE TELEPHONE 20179, P. O. BOX 463,

’Llogbs TRegister of Shipping,

5, Alexandra Buildings,

REFERENCE / Hong Kong, 4th, March 1940.

Ilimonel | e

The Secretary,
LONDON
Dear 8ir, e

With reference toA report No,8641 on the steamer
"KARUAH", Hong Kong & Whampoa Dock Co's 819, we have to
advise that an opening has been made on the bulkhead between
cross bunker and No.2 hold, as the No.2 hold is required

for bunkers on the voyage to Sydmey; a bolted plate has

been supplied for this opening which should be riveted on
vessel's arrival and the Sydney Surveyors have been requested
to see that this is done and advise you direct,

We are, Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfully,

For The Surveyors.

6/2390 -0 337L - BZF
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